
 

 

 
 
 

10th October 2021 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
 
We are looking at running a trip on the 17th of March 2023 to London for students to 
attend KS3 Science Live.  The event hosts a number of prominent names in science 
and the day is tailored to meet requirements for the age group.  
 

The event is designed to stimulate and improve scientific literacy by connecting 
school science to the real world. 

The event will focus on adding purpose to your students’ studies by showing where 
hard work in STEM subjects could lead, whether that’s future learning, or 
employment. 

The day will be fast moving, thought-provoking and will give students the chance to 
raise issues with the scientists.  The end goal of the day is to improve student 
enthusiasm in science subjects which we hope will improve their performance in 
science at school. 
 
 
If you would like to register your interest in this trip with us then please complete 
the form by Wednesday 19th October:  
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=a4Uutqvw6UqQB5J93lmfpRP
0rdlYgQVGsc_OLvBXM09UN1RLRUg1WUhHUEJKTktURzMxS0RJMjJWNi4u 
 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
 
 
 
Mr J. Curry 
STEM Coordinator  
 


